Northern Hills Men's Club meeting minutes 3/05/19.

Present: Jordan Stanton, Tom Anderson, Jordan Herman, Geoff Wilson, Dan Miller, Ryan Berg, Joe Fischer, Mike Bruesewitz, Mike Manahan, Steve Jorgenson.

Ice Breaker prep/discussion.

- Working on locations for ice breaker.
- Post this meeting we booked Charlie's Pub for the ice breaker.
- Ice Breaker will be held Saturday April 13 beginning with a social hour at 3pm.
- More details will follow at meeting on April 3.

Treasurer report: Mike Bruesewitz

- Balance \$2108.00.
- Membership dues will remain at \$85.00 for 2019.
- Paid MPGA dues \$75.00.
- Paid website fee \$50.00.
- Membership was approximately 175 last year.

Pro Shop update: Mike Manahan

- Mike went through event schedule refer to website for details.
- Food events may be delayed until later in the year due to construction of the new clubhouse.
- We may swap the September and October events. More details to come.
- When the course opens for the year the pro shop will operate in the restaurant until construction is complete.
- If things stay on schedule the new building should be ready by the end of June 2019. This date is tentative.
- Joe Fischer will have an update on the new building at the ice breaker.
- Discussed the issue involving players being eligible to play in the Calcutta and Club Championship. We plan to review the by laws and make a decision at the meeting on April 3 regarding this issue.

- The board approved the email from Andy Schiltz regarding informing the members about summer tourneys.
- The board decided it will replace board members after their term has expired. This year we will only replace one.
- New building is moving forward foundation should be in place by the middle of March and walls up soon after that.
- Mike Manahan will update members on 2019 rule changes and how they affect Northern Hills.

Course Improvements: Joe Fischer

- 9th green should be open for play when the course opens for the year.
- We could be looking at a water/mud runoff problem on the first fairway.
- Spring work day will be announced in April mainly general clean up needed.

Next meeting is scheduled for Weds April 3 – 7pm – meeting will be at VFW.